
 

 

 

 

 

21 December 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 
Tonight's Singing 
Wow what a windy day, the school grounds are filled with trees and we are needing to 
keep the children inside at play today until the weather improves.  As a result of the wind, it 
is highly likely we will need to cancel the community Christmas sing after school 
tonight.  We will send out a text to confirm the decision nearer the time. 
 
Mrs Hopkins Maternity leave 
We are delighted to share that Mr Matthew Stevenson will be covering Mrs Hopkins when 
she goes on maternity leave.  We will ensure there is plenty of transition time before Mrs 
Hopkins leaves.  Mrs Hopkins last day is planned to be on the 2nd February. 
 
Mr Gartrell Paternity leave 
Mr Gartrell has made the decision to take next term as Paternity leave, we wish Mr Gartrell 
a wonderful term with his family. 
 
Return to school 
We will all be returning to school on Monday the 8th January 2024. 
 
We wish all our families and staff a wonderful restful Christmas and Happy New Year! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R Hurding 
Headteacher 
 


